
November 29, 2024 

 

2580 Stanley Street, Abbotsford, BC  V2T 2R4  604.850.6657   
tenbroeck.abbyschools.ca 

  
 

 
 

 
 

PIZZA, Popcorn and PJSs! 
No need to pack a lunch on Friday December 13th! PAC is providing pizza to 
all our kids! Thank you PAC! Since it’s Friday, close to the winter break and 
already popcorn day, let’s throw in PJs too!  
 
ATTENDANCE MATTERS - We Want You Here!  
Every situation is unique and it’s easy to lose track of how many days a child 
is absent each year. Absences can sometimes add up quickly. There is a 
connection between strong attendance and achievement. If you feel you 
need some help, please reach out to your child’s teacher.   
 
THE GREAT LITTLE COUPON BOOK 
Friday December 13th is the last day to order your Great Little Coupon Book!  
 
CRIMINAL RECORD CHECK  
All adults working with children in the Abbotsford School District must have a CRC. The 
process has now been simplified, and if you have a BC Services Card Account, it can all 
be done online! See the details in the flow chart to the right. Email 
criminal.check@abbyschools.ca to request an online CRC application link. Include  
1. Your full name 
2. If you are applying as an employee or volunteer 
3. If you have a BC Services Card.  
 
HEAD LICE 
We’ve had a few cases of head lice lately at Ten Breock. While they are 
frustrating, a nuisance and uncomfortable, they are not a major public health 
concern as they do not spread disease. Here are some tips on how to 
prevent contracting head lice: 

• Teach your child to not share hats, brushes, helmets, hair barrettes 
and towels. 

• Keep long hair tied back when lice have been identified in your 
school. 

Find more information on head lice. 
 

mailto:criminal.check@abbyschools.ca
https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/head-lice


 

HOT LUNCH – Last one before the Break!  
Head over to Munch a Lunch to place your order for:   
December 18 – Subway (Orders due December 11) 
 
 
PAC  
Thank you to our PAC for organizing and delivering hot 
lunches, popping popcorn on Fridays, fitting all the grade 5s 
for their grad hoodies, sponsoring the Art Performance this 
Thursday at 1:30 (please join us!) and for providing pizza for 
all our kids on December 13th!  
Our PAC Executive for the 2024/25 year is:  
President: Crystal Andrew 
Vice President: Carmen Whitford 
Secretary: Preet Kainth 
Treasurer: Sarjeet Kaur  
DPAC: Crystal Scholz 
 
For all PAC information and updates, please join the Facebook Group – Ten-Broeck Elementary School. 
You can also email the PAC at tenbroeckpac1@gmail.com.  
 
LOOKING AHEAD: 
Wednesday December 4 – Indigenous Christmas Lunch 12pm in the gym 
Thursday December 5 – 1:30pm PAC Art Starts Performance – Around the World With Boris – you are 
welcome to join us!  
Wednesday December 11 – Last day to order Subway Hot Lunch  
Friday December 13 – Report Cards go home 
Tuesday December 17 – Winter Concerts- Divisions 9-17 in the morning, Divisions 1-8 in the afternoon 
Wednesday December 18 – Subway (Orders due December 11) 
Friday December 20 – Last Day of School before Winter Break 
Monday January 6 – Welcome Back! Happy New Year!   
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